

P.O. Box 553 108 Mile Ranch, B.C. VOK 2Z0 tel: 250.791.7267 email: grahamleslie@shaw.ca

August 6, 2020

This is our Society's formal request for a resolution of the CRD Board in support of our upcoming application to the Community, Culture and Recreation infrastructure stream pursuant to the Canada - British Columbia Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program.

We are very grateful that the Board provided support to our project on several previous occasions, but for the benefit of any Board members who may not be familiar with it, we will rely on the promotional brochure that was prepared in August 2019 and which I understand may have been circulated to Board members earlier this year.

Yours sincerely,

Graham Leslie

Secretary